
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT2 8DQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCW50/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BMcL-0091 -13 

Date: 14th May 2013 

Re Raychel Ferguson (Lucy Crawford Aftermath) 

Thank you for your letter of 13 May in response to mine of 1 May (BMcL-0076-13). You 
refer to a manual request form in respect of the repeat blood chemistry report. Please 
provide a copy of the manual request form in question. 

Please respond by 21st May 2013. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian Mcloughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB 

Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341 
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